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Tom Bones………..ExecuƟve Director 
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BeƩy MarƟn 
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Harvest Years Senior Center Members  
are Welcomed to AƩend 

       Harvest  Years                    
              

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Senior Center 

 1977 2025 

1977 - Celebrating 48 Years - 2025 

           

                            Our Sincerest 
 
           To  All  Who 
 

            Contributed to Our 2024 Giving Campaign 

    Telephone Ext’s 
     

            302 698-4285 
 
Front Desk 500 

 

Diane  501 

 

Kitchen  502 

 

Hair Salon 503 

 

Director  504 

Ellen & Fred Ainge 
Petra Denny 

PauleƩe & Bruce Hudson 
Karen & Dan Bailey 

Helen Baird 
Mary Lou Rowlands in Memory of Howard Rowlands 

Jane & Terrence McGinty 
Linda & Larry Dougherty 

Connie Welde 
Edward Aziz in Memory of Deborah Aziz 

John Rebar Jr. 
Mary Dodd 

Thomas Gillespie 
Timothy Sullivan 

Marie & Dennis Wright 
Angie Krauss in Memory of David Krauss 

Barbara Edwards 
Ann MarƟni 

Mary K. Eggers 
Sharon Simmons in Memory of Earl Simmons 

Joan PochvaƟlla 
Mary & Bill Brennan in Memory of Billy Brennan 

Lynn & Mike Wentzel 
Marilyn & Marshall Popp in Memory of Barbara Cain 

BeƩy MarƟn in Memory of Greg MarƟn 
Ellison Square LLC 

Marion Maly in Memory of CharloƩe MarƟnson 
Carol Pawlikowski  
Mary & Aaron Mill 

To Be ConƟnued Next Month 



    

    Happy                                          

 

***PLEASE BE SURE TO CALL** (302) 698-4285*** 
 
 

***PLEASE CALL TO ORDER YOUR BIRTHDAY LUNCH*** to be delivered to your home on the third Thursday of  
January  Order by 10 AM and your lunch will be delivered between 11:30 AM  -  1:30 PM.  Free Birthday lunches are for 

Eat-In ONLY.   If you do not see your name on the Birthday list of names for January it may be because you are not current 
with your annual dues and are not eligible for a free birthday lunch.  If you think we have made an error do not  hesitate to 

call Front Desk….. HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

 
 
 
 LUNCHES WILL CONTINUE TO BE DELIVERED DAILY MONDAY THRU FRIDAY 11:30 AM - 1:30 PM.  Call in your Lunch Delivery Order  or  In –House  Reservations by 10 AM. 
 
 LUNCH Pick/Up Time: 11:45 AM.  Dine-In Lunch at the Center is OPEN at 12 NOON.                                                  
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Birthdays 

IMPORTATANT REMINDER 

 
 

As of this Month of January we have 7 trips 
scheduled for 2025 with many more upcom-
ing.  If you have signed up for any of the first 
7 trips and have not given your initial deposit 
of $50.00 you must call me by January 15th 
and let me know if you still want to remain 
on the trip lists.  If not, your name will be                 
removed in order to make room for another 
member to fill the spot. 

Have questions?   Feel free to contact me 
ASAP  -  Diane  302 698-4285  -   Ext. 501 

 

May your Birthdays be the beginning of a wonderful year filled with Joy! 

 

We continue to send our thanks to 
all our members who give us their 
Redner’s receipts each month that 

support our fundraising 
campaign in association with                                                               

   
       REDNER’S. 

    $101.00  

    1  Dennis Wootten 
 3  Diana Falzareno 
 3  Susan Michalek 
 3  Brenda Roberts 
 3  Sargent White, Jr 
 5  Denise Martz 
 5  Joseph Silecchia 
 7  Patti Donophan 
 7  Henry Harvey 
 7  Donald Long 
 7  Curtis Pratt 
 8  Patricia Melchionda 
 10 Ann Gasbeck 
 10 Doris Goicuria  

  14  Betty Marianelli 
 15 Phyllis Tarburton 
 16 Charles Keighton  
 17 Margaret Rohen 
 18 Barbara Bacon 
 18 Johanna Ward 
 19 Larry Sears 
 20 Delema Carter 
 21 Patricia Blackmon 
 21 Phyllis Kidd 
 21 Daniel Kraft 
 21 Gary Kutsch 
 21 Denise Long 

  21 Elizabeth Wharton 
 22 Gloria Seahorne 
 23 Diane Amoroso     
  23 Vivian Tomlin 
  23 Patricia Henkin 
 24 Veronica Christopher 
 26 Mark Van Pelt 
 27 Helen Baird 
 27 Patricia Keller 
 28 Pam Slocum 
 30 Cheryl Stone 
 31 Mildred Birtwistle 
 31 Eva Dixon 
 31 Raynel Wilder 
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 From Your 
Executive Director, 

Tom Bones 

 
 

Notes From Your 

 

Activities Director, Diane Amoroso 

      PAGE 3 

I sincerely hope everyone had a  
Happy & Joyous Holiday Season. 

 
 

Our trip meeting, held on November 15th 
was productive.  Many ideas were discussed 
and I am in the process of trying to establish 
some of the trips that were discussed.  Sev-

eral will be on hold until early Spring when all 
the new calendars will become available and 

I can then schedule the selected trips. 
 

One trip that I was able to look into was to 
Wallops Island in Virginia.  We went on this 
trip several years ago as my “Mystery Trip” 
and we had a fabulous time.  But, unfortu-

nately things have changed quite a bit             
since the pandemic. 

 

The rules and regulations are very much the 
same but at this time we are only permitted 
to bring 20 people (including the driver) on a 
tour.  That eliminates hiring a tour bus and at 
this time we only have a small bus for 9 pas-
sengers.  This trip is too long of a drive on a 
small bus.  If we should get another 16 pas-
senger bus (which we used on our first trip) 

we may consider the trip at that time. 
 
 

Hopefully I will have more on trips next month. 

Happy New Year!  As we begin 2025 together, I want to 
thank all the members and friends of The Harvest Years 
that have given generous donations to our Annual Giving 
Campaign.  It was a huge success and I thank you!  If you 
have not had the opportunity to donate, and would like to, 
please forward it to our center. 
 
 

The upcoming winter season is an excellent time for you 
to take advantage of our Transportation Services.  We 
have both our Shopping Program and our Health Care Pro-
gram available to all members.  In addition, we also have 
transportation to and from the center daily so that you can 
enjoy lunch and/or an activity that we have planned.  
Please call the front desk to arrange any of these driving 
services. 
 

Please keep in mind that during the upcoming harsh winter 
weather The Harvest Years follows Caesar Rodney School 
District for weather related closings.  If CR schools are 
closed for inclement weather, the center will be closed as 
well. This means that there will be no classes or programs 
and no lunch will be served or delivered.  We will also try 
to broadcast any closings on WBOC News.  Please tune in 
or check their website. 
 
 

Mark your calendars:  The Harvest Years Soup Festival 
will be held on Friday, February 7, 2025 at 11:30 AM.  
Everyone loves hot homemade soup on a cold winter day!  
Please give us a call or sign up at the reception desk if you 
can be a part of the behind-the-scenes preparation of soup 
to be shared.  What is your specialty?  Could you make a 
pot for all to taste and enjoy?  Also join us for our First 
Bake Sale Day on Friday, February 14th; more infor-
mation on the flyer in our newsletter or call us at 302 698-
4285. 
 
 

Your Harvest Years Membership Dues were due by De-
cember 31st, 2024 for the upcoming year. The cost was 
only 23.00 per person.  It is also a great time to be think-
ing about enrolling in a lifetime membership for $150.00.  
By enrolling in the lifetime membership, you will always 
be current and will not have to worry about the yearly fee 
ever again. 
 

Unfortunately, beginning on February 1, 2025, if your 
dues are not paid, they will increase to $25.00 per person.  
Due to rising costs of labor, utilities and insurance this 
will become a necessity. 
 

If you know of any other seniors who are not currently 
members, please introduce us to them!  We would be hap-
py to sign them up! 
 

On behalf of myself, our employees, and our Board of 
Directors, we wish you a Very Happy New Year.  May 
health, wealth and happiness be yours in ‘25.  I look   

forward to good things in 2025.                        



  Winter Weather Alert 
 

Winter is here!!! 
 
 
 

 

Winter is here and the winter 
weather will be with us for at least 3 more 

months, so please be sure to listen to your radio 
(WDSD or Eagle 97) or check WBOC stations 
or websites to be certain the Center is open, if 
inclement weather hits through March.  You 

may also call the Center at (302) 698-4285 be-
fore you head out. If we are closed there will  

be a message posted on the phone service.  We 
will also post notices on the HYSC Facebook 
page. If you haven’t “liked” our page yet, be 

sure to do so.  
 

Rule of Thumb:  If Caesar Rodney Schools 
are closed that means we will be closed also.           

 Thank You  -  The Management 

  

WIN A $100.00 
 

CREDIT   VOUCHER 
 

TOWARDS ONE                             
 

2025  THEATER SHOW 
 

 

RAFFLE TICKET:   $5.00  PER TICKET 
 

You still have time to purchase a                                     
RaƯle Ticket!!! 

 

CALL DIANE FOR MORE DETAILS 
302 698-4285  -  Ext. 501 

 

Winning Tickets to be picked on April 1, 2025 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 

 

Phyllis Spiering 
Local Camden Resident 

 

The Winner of our Handmade                                      
Patriot Quilt Raffle 

	 Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 • Publication Support 1-800-888-4574 • www.lpicommunities.com	 Harvest Years Senior Center, Camden, DE	 06-5270

	 Carole A. Kisner ABR, CRS, GRI
	 REALTOR

	 Cell: 302-363-3948  Office: 302-677-0020
	 Fax: 302-346-1606
	 Carole.Kisner@gmail.com

Keller Williams Realty - Central DE
1671 S. State Street
Dover, DE 19901

61 South Bradford St • Dover, DE 19904
1145 East Lebanon Rd • Dover, DE 19901

(302) 734-3341
torbertfc@yahoo.com

www.torbertfuneral.com
William C. Torbet | Gary J. Wallick

“Established 19 03”

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Advertise in our Newsletter!

CONTACT ME  
Joseph Sardelle

jsardelle@4LPi.com

(800) 477-4574 x9948

paceyourlifemwv.com

Program of  
All-Inclusive Care 
for the Elderly

Your Life, Your Home, Your Way
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 JANUARY 2025 REPORT  
 

GEORGE “JODY” SWEENEY, KENT COUNTY LEVY COURT                                                                            
COMMISSIONER, 5th DISTRICT  

First of all, Happy New Year.  I hope the new year brings you all of the                                                      
joy and happiness you can handle. 

 
 

Did You Know….?  Continuing on with the theme of groups that impact our County, the 
Dover Kent Metropolitan Planning Organization is one of the most important in future planning 
for moving around our County.  The Vision of the MPO is “The future transportation system in 
the Dover/Kent County Metropolitan region is safe, resilient, and sustainable, supports economic 
development, allows easy access and mobility for all people and goods to reach their destinations, 
and serves desired growth patterns in a manner that is fair and just to all people and respectful of 
community character and our natural environment.”  The MPO does this through meeting with 
most municipal governments, surveys of local leaders and elected officials, and many public en-
gagement opportunities. 

 
 

The Dover Kent MPO is made up of four subgroups: The Council, which consists of mem-
bers appointed by State and local governments or members by virtue of their own rules; The Pub-
lic Advisory Committee, which consists of members of the general public, also appointed by local 
government; The Technical Advisory Committee, which consists of professional members of 
Planning organizations throughout Kent County; And finally, and probably the most important of 
these groups, the staff of the Dover Kent MPO.  

   
The MPO is mandated and mostly funded by the federal government through the Federal 

Aid Highway Act of 1962.  They are an advisory organization that encourages collaboration 
among local governments, residents, and other interested parties.  Much of the transportation 
funding that flows from the federal government to state and local governments is channeled 
through the MPO.  There are more than 400 MPO’s in the United States. 

 
We all know that traffic impacts our lives on a daily basis.  A bad commute to work, shop-

ping, or a doctor’s visit through heavy traffic can set the tone for the day.  Well, your Dover Kent 
MPO is looking at that and planning improvements for the next 25 years.  The MPO just complet-
ed more than a year’s worth of meetings with government officials, public outreach, and presen-
tations to share Innovations 2050, the Metropolitan Transportation Plan for the next 25 
years.  Updated every four years, this year the plan has themes that address Enhanced Mobility, 
Inter-Jurisdictional Coordination, Economic Vitality, Social Equity, Resilience & Sustainability, 
and improving User Experience on all modes of transportation.  If you missed any of the many 
meetings that were held, you can go online to https://doverkentmpo.delaware.gov and view the 
videos or read the MTP for yourself.  It is extremely interesting if you are concerned about traffic 
and growth in our County. 

 
 

And the MPO isn’t just about cars.  The MPO is also looking at truck traffic and parking, 
light cargo and passenger rail, bicycle and pedestrian traffic.  

 
 

On the MPO’s website, you can also sign-up for the newsletter, get some questions                
answered, and find out when the next public meetings are to engage with one of the most critical 
groups in our County. I encourage you to check it out. 

  



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

30. 
 Goulash 

Romaine Lettuce 
Tomato, Cucumber,  

Onion Salad 
w/Croutons 

Sugar Cookie 
 

31.      CLOSED 1.         CLOSED 2. 
 

 Meatball Sub 
Pasta Salad 

Pickles/Chips 
Brownie 

3. 
 Tuna Salad 

Macaroni Salad 
Potato Salad 

Sliced Tomatoes 
Lettuce 

Crackers 
Assorted Desserts 

6. 
Tom’s 3 Bean Chili 

w/Rice 
Corn Bread 

Mandarin Orange 

7. 
Baked Chicken 

Scalloped Potatoes 
Lima Bean 

Jell-0 w/Fruit 

8. 
Roast Beef 

Mashed Potatoes 
Gravy 

Peas & Carrots 
Coconut Cake 

9. 
Baked Cod 

Potato Salad 
Cole Slaw 

Chocolate Pudding  
 

10. 
 

Ham & Cheese Subs 
Pickles/Chips 

Assorted Desserts  

13. 
Swedish Meatballs 

over Noodles 
Peas 

Vanilla Pudding 

14. 
Chicken Casserole  

w/Side Salad 
Banana  

15. 
Stuffed Peppers 

Baked Potato 
w/Sour Cream 
Fruit Cocktail 

16.      Birthday Lunch 
            Roasted Pork Loin 
                  Sweet Potato 

             Green Beans 
              Applesauce 

           Roll 
                                               

                                        Ice Cream/Cake 
                 In-House Only 

17. 
Baked Tilapia 

Roasted Potatoes 
Broccoli 

Assorted Desserts 

20.      CLOSED 21. 
Baked Salmon 
Tartar Sauce 
Spanish Rice 

Vegetable Blend 
Crepes 

 

22. 
Salisbury Steak 

w/Onions 
Mashed Potatoes 

Gravy 
Peas 

Peaches 

23. 
Oven Fried Chicken 
Macaroni & Cheese 

Spinach 
Lemon Bars 

24. 
 
 

Shepard’s Pie 
Roll 

Assorted Desserts 
 

  -  JANUARY  2025  MENU  -   

27. 
Bratwurst 

Mashed Potatoes 
Sauerkraut 

Roll 
Brownie 

 
 
 

   
 
 
  
  
 
 
 

28. 
Beef Stew 

Biscuit 
Applesauce 

Sugar Cookie   

29. 
Baked Pork Chops 

Stuffing 
Buttered Beets 

Cranberry Orange Muffin 

30. 
Ham & Cabbage 
Boiled Potatoes 

Cornbread 
Pudding 

31. 
Chicken Salad on a Bun 

Lettuce/Tomato 
Chips 

Assorted Desserts  

Important  InformatIon  for  you ! 
 

 Anyone taking a trip with Harvest Years Senior Center must carry a photo ID and your 
list of medications, your primary Dr’s name & phone # and an emergency contact per-

son & phone #. If you do not bring your ID you will not be permitted on the trip.  

FYI:  Please be advised that food prepared at Harvest Years Senior Center may contain the following ingredients:  Milk, eggs, wheat, soybeans,                     
peanuts, tree nuts, fish, shellfish and seafood base.  Harvest Years is OPEN for lunch at 12 NOON.  NOTE:  FREE BIRTHDAY LUNCHES ARE FOR                                                                                                                             

EAT-IN ONLY.  MENU IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE  -  CALL:  302 698-4285 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

30. 
 

9:30 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
         Aerobics Class 

31.          CLOSED 
  
 

 1.         CLOSED 
  

2. 
9:30 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 

Aerobics Class    
 

12 NOON 
Rummikub  

    

3. 
9:30 AM 
Phase 10 

 
 

   
 

6. 
  
 

  9:30 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
         Aerobics Class 
 

 

7. 
9:30 AM  -  Crafts 

 

New: 
9:30 AM 

Tai Chi Class 
 
 
 
 

12:30 PM  -   Domino’s 

8.        
        9:15 AM  -  10:15 AM 
              Land Aerobics 

 
 
 
 
 

12:30  PM -  Hand & Foot 
         

9. 
9:30 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 

Aerobics Class 
 
 

   
 

12 NOON 
Rummikub  

10. 
9:30 AM 
Phase 10 

 

10 -  11 AM 
Line Dancing 

 
  12:30 BINGO 

 

 

13. 
 9:30 AM  -  LIFE 

        Aerobics Class 
 

1 PM 
Paint by Number Class 

 

14. 
9:30  AM  -  Crafts 

 

New: 
9:30 AM 

Tai Chi Class 
 

 
12:30 PM  -  Domino’s 

15.        
      9:15 AM  -  10:15 AM                 
             Land Aerobics 

 

 
 
 
 

12:30  PM -  Hand & Foot 

16. 
 
 

9:30 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
Aerobics Class   

 
 

12 NOON 
Rummikub 

17.  
9:30 AM 
Phase 10 

 
 

 10  -  11 AM 
Line Dancing 

20.             CLOSED 
  

21. 
9:30 AM  -  Crafts 

 

New: 
9:30 AM 

Tai Chi Class 

 
12:30 PM  -  Domino’s 

22. 
 9:15 AM  -  10:15 AM                 

             Land Aerobics 
 
 
 
 

12:30 PM -  Hand & Foot 

  23.      9:30 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
    Aerobics Class     

9 A.M. 
Crafts 

 

12 NOON 
Rummikub 

 24. 
9:30 AM 
Phase 10 

 
10 -  11 AM 
Line Dancing 

-  JANUARY  2025  ACTIVITIES   - 

 

27. 
 

9:30 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
         Aerobics Class 
             

1 PM 
Paint by Number Class 

28. 
9:30 AM  -  Crafts 

New: 
9:30 AM 

Tai Chi Class 
 
 

12:30 PM  -  Domino’s 

29.   
        9:15 AM  -  10:15 AM                 
                Land Aerobics 

  
 
 
 
 

12:30 PM -  Hand & Foot 

30.  
 
 

9:30 AM  -  L.I.F.E. 
Aerobics Class    

 
 

12 NOON 
Rummikub 

31. 
9:30 AM 
Phase 10 

 
No Line Dancing  



 
Don’t  know what to do now 
that you’ve turned on your                          
computer or smart phone?                                              

 
 
 
 

Let Terry help you!  Terry Anderson, a retired Air 
Force Pilot and retired from the Department of  Educa-

tion, has volunteered his time and expertise to teach                
a one on one computer class.   

 
 
 

Terry has now offered to also teach a one on one class 
on how to use your Smart Phone. If you know the               

basics but would like to know more, please give your 
name and  telephone number to Diane and she will set 

up an appointment with the  “Computer Guy”!                

 
 

Call: 302 698-4285 
 
 

If you need help in signing up for our new  
Virtual Audio Program highway61.com and 

our  i-Pod Lending Program.                                             

 
 

Please call the center and  
ask for Tom! 

302 698-4285 

 

“HAIRCUTS  by PAT”                                          
30 SOUTH  STREET,                        
CAMDEN, DE  19934  

                                               
302 698-4285  -   EXT, 503 

 

Pat Reynolds, R.C. 
PROFESSIONAL HAIR STYLIST 

 

Hours: Wednesday, & Thursday 
    

 

Health Care Transport                 
Program 

 
 
 

If you are in need of our “Medical Appointment Service”, 

please call our front desk at 698-4285 to schedule your 

‘Pick--Up Time’.  Pick--Up times should be made 1--2 

weeks in advance. Scheduled appointments must be made 

between 9:30 AM - 1:30 PM, Monday - Friday.  We will pick 

you up 1/2 hour prior to your scheduled appointment.  There 

will be a $3.00 ‘Trip Donation’. payable by cash or check. 

We will not go into Sussex County or New Castle County 

due to cost.  Please call Harvest Years Senior Center for 

more information and scheduling.   

All cancellations must be called in 48 hours in advance. 

FYI:  Due to liability issues, we will require you to have a 

caregiving travel with you if you are using a wheelchair 

or have cognitive difficulties. 
 

THANK YOU  -  THE MANAGEMENT 

Page 8                                                                                                                 Harvest Years Senior Center, Inc.  

 

HarVESt yEarS     
               
 

                     SEnIor                          CEntEr 

AARP DRIVER’S SAFETY 
REFRESHER COURSE 

 

January 27 , 2025 
9 AM  -  1 PM 

 

Call Harvest Years Senior Center 
 

 to 
 

Reserve your Seat  - 302 698-4285 
 
 

Limit 12 People Only 
 
 

COST  - $20.00  AARP MEMBERS 
$25.00 NON-MEMBERS 

     

                           2025 
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Supplemental Nutrition  
Assistance Program 

 

Putting Healthy Food Within Reach 
 

assist.dhss.delaware.gov 
 
 

Meet Oscar Sebastian at 10  AM-12 Noon 
on the second Tuesday of each Month dur-
ing 2025  If you are 50 years old or older, 
Oscar can answer any questions you may 
have about the SNAP  Program or he can  

assist you in filling out the required                              
application.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

If you are unable to stop in to see Oscar 
please feel free to call him at 302 734-1200 

   
 

 

 
                                             Let’s Play Ball 

                             At 
                             Perdue Stadium 

  
DELMARVA SHOREBIRDS 

VS. 
CAROLINA MUDCATS 

 
 

SUNDAY, JUNE 29, 2025 
 

 ALL INCLUSIVE PRICE  -  $95.00 PP 
GAME TICKETS, LUNCH IN THE                                     

AIR-CONDITIONED  EXECUTIVE DINING 
ROOM, TOUR BUS TRANSPORTATION,                               

DRIVER GRATUITY 
A $50.00 DEPOSIT IS REQUIRED UPON              

SIGN-UP 

Patterson-Schwartz Real Estate | 140 Greentree Drive, Dover, DE 19904 | 302-672-9400 Office

Carla Wilson
REALTOR®, SRES®, PSA
302-233-1882 cell
cwilson@psre.com
www.ItsTimeToGetMoving.com

As a Seniors Real Estate Specialist (SRES®), I have the training and 
experience to understand the lifestyle and financial needs of mature 
clients ages 55+. I am here to put my skills to work for you.

It’s Time to Get Moving!
“The first step towards
getting somewhere is to 

decide you’re not going to 
stay where you are.”

-J.P. Morgan

BUYING OR SELLING?

A place to call home comes in many packages, it could be a move closer to    

family, or a senior community that offers less responsibility. There are also 

senior living communities with  options  for transitional housing to include 

independent living, assisted living and skilled nursing when the time comes.

If  you are thinking of selling your home, I can help you every step of the way!

Contact me to begin your journey.

Need a Medicare Plan?

Medicare Advantage Plans
Medicare Prescription Plans and 
Medicare Supplement Plans
Part C, Part D and Medigap Explained
Easy to Understand Information
Compare Different Companies’ Plans and Prices

Retiring Soon?
Recently Moved?

New To  
Medicare?

Please call me if 
you have questions 

or concerns

Just Call: 
Solomon Johnson

Licensed Insurance Agent, Medicare Specialist

Call Today! 

973-953-7779
Camden, DE 19934 | SolomonJohnson@FFIG.com

DE License # 3000453493
www.futurityfirst.com/solomon-johnson

WE DO NOT OFFER EVERY PLAN AVAILABLE IN YOUR AREA. ANY INFORMATION WE PROVIDE IS LIMITED TO THOSE PLANS WE DO OFFER IN YOUR AREA.  
PLEASE CONTACT MEDICARE.GOV OR 1-800-MEDICARE TO GET INFORMATION ON ALL OF YOUR OPTIONS.

IF YOU LIVE ALONE

4 Ambulance 4 Police 4 Family  
		             4 GPS & Fall Alert

$1995
/mo.

Starting At

md-medalert.com

MDMedAlert!™

At HOME and AWAY!

800.809.3570

“STAY SAFE in the 
HOME YOU LOVE!” CALL NOW!
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You Are All Invited To Join Us       
For Lunch At                                     

 Harvest Years Senior Center    

              COST: 
     Member  -  $5.00   -   Non- Member  -   $7.00     

 

 Delicious Food, Nice People & Good Times. 
  Join us and Bring A Friend Too!!      

 

JOIN HARVEST YEARS AND RECEIVE A $1.00 OFF COUPON 
TOWARDS YOUR  1st  LUNCH WITH US!! 

FOR NEW MEMBERS ONLY  - 2025                                         
      

Homemade Soups                                                                                          
$4.00 Cup / $5.00 Pint  / $6.00 Quart 

 

EXTRA IN-HOUSE ITEMS 
 

Desserts  $2.00 each 
 

Just Entrees $3.00 each 
 

Starch/Vegetable $2.00 each                                        
 

Sandwich entree price to be determined that 
day.  Any Other Items  -  See Tom or Marguerite 

                           

TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

 
 

The Harvest Years Senior Center offers transportation to 
and from the center.  Our pick-up times are between 9 AM 

to 10 AM and the return time will start between 1 PM to                 
2 PM.  Members can apply for transportation at our front 

desk.  Bus plan tickets may be purchased at our front desk.                    
You may purchase tickets ahead of time.    

 

      You must reserve your slot 1 -  2 weeks ahead of time.                        
 
 

—  Cost per trip —  
 

$   .50 per Trip 
            $  5.00 for 10 Trips 
            $ 10.00 for 20 Trips 
            $ 20.00 for 40 Trips 

 
 

Camden  -  Wyoming 
Lions Club 

 
 
 
 

 
“Unselfish Service to the Community” 

 

The Camden  -  Wyoming Lions Club             
meets monthly at Harvest Years Senior Center                                  

30 South Street, Camden, DE. 

 

Next Meeting 
January 13th & 27th, 2025 

 

Dinner:  6:30 PM  -  Meeting Follows 
 

Lions Club                                                       
Ready to Help, Worldwide 

 
 
 

Whenever a Lions Club gets together problems get 
smaller, and communities get better.  That’s because 
we help where help is needed  - in our own commu-
nities or around the world  -  with unmatched integ-
rity and energy. 
  

 

Our ‘Soup-To-Go Kitchen’ is   
 

OPEN                                                               

 

CALL DAILY TO ORDER YOUR  

 
 
 

SOUP 
 
 
 

OF THE DAY 
 
 

Bon AppeƟte!! 

 We are asking for Volunteers to help us 
here at Harvest Years Senior Center.  
With a very busy 2025 schedule of up-
coming acƟviƟes, we need your help 
more then ever.  If you can spare just a 
few hours per week and are interested in 

helping, please feel free to call Tom or Diane.  We 
would like to set a date to meet with you and go over 
new ideas we are planning: Book Club, Corn Hole 
Game, new Card Games, Pickle Ball, etc.  We also wel-
come your new ideas as to what you would like to see 
happen at Harvest Years Senior Center. 

 

 Thank You  -  We look forward to hearing from you. 

Dear Service Members:  HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

 
 

May the coming year bring more peace to the world so 
that you can enjoy these special moments with your fam-
ilies….May this new year bring us no wars and no fights 

and just have harmony that will prevail in our 
lives...Warm wishes to our soldiers on the occasion of the 

New Year  -  2025. 
 

Love & prayers are sent to each of you with our              
Sincerest Thanks! 

 

God Bless you and keep you safe. 
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302-538-6691

Senior
Home
Care

CARING FOR
SENIORS LIKE

FAMILY
	 HEART
	 OF THE
	 HOME, LLC

Winner of the FIRST STATE FAVORITE HEARING AID CENTER

Trusted Hearing Care
Free Hearing Screening • All Make Repairs
Digital Hearing Aids • Questions Answered

Don’t Miss a Moment or a Word, Because the Time is Now
BC/BS • AAA • AARP • Tricare • Humana • United Healthcare 

State Employees • Federal Employees • Aetna •  Cigna

Milford Medical Center
800 Airport Road

Milford
302-422-4677

Beltone Audio Services
1033 S. DuPont Hwy.

Dover
302-674-8800

www.beltone.com



      
 
 

God Bless Our Troops,   
  Always remember to keep 

them all in Our Daily Thoughts  
           and Prayers….. 

 
 
 

January  2025 
 
 
 

Please  Donate  to The USO  

 HARVEST YEARS SENIOR CENTER, INC.                                                                                  
30 SOUTH STREET,  CAMDEN, DE 19934                                                                               

PHONE: (302) 698-4285 
FAX:       (302) 698-4286 

   E-mail: hysc@comcast.net   

HALL RENTALS AVAILABLE 
  HOURS OF OPERATION  —  CALL MONDAY  -  FRIDAY 

8 A.M.  -  3 P.M. 


